
From: BT E-mail <till975@btinternet.com>  
Sent: 17 June 2020 11:12 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licence Application for 209 - 211 Philip Lane 
 
As a long standing resident of Summerhill Road (more than 30 years) I would like to register my 
objection to the renewal of the licence application for 209 – 211 Philip Lane social club. 
 
As a residential area within a conservation area, the social club is not within keeping with the nature 
of the area. 
 
The noise form the club has caused untold misery to nearby residents and is particularly disturbing 
for those residents in Summerhill Village many of whom have learning disabilities and mental health 
issues. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Lesley Till 
 
19 Summerhill Road 
N15 4HF 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

